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FEBRUARY 2018

DEAR STAKEHOLDER 

NIGHTCLIFF BOAT RAMP   TEMPORARY CLOSURE

DEPARTMENT OF 
INFRASTRUCTURE, PLANNING 
AND LOGISTICS

Nightcliff boat ramp, located on the Corner of Banksia Street and Casuarina Drive will be 
temporarily closed on: 

Wednesday 7th February and Thursday 8th February 2018

Works will involve routine environmental sampling prior to removing sand build up inside the 
basin area.

To ensure you keep informed and receive up to date information as works progress, like and follow 
the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics Facebook page.

For more information contact: Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics on  
08 8999 4550 or craig.smith@nt.gov.au


